San Marcos church of Christ

2660 Hunter Rd. (PO BOX 669)
San Marcos, TX 78667
(512) 396-2399
Sanmarcoschurchofchrist@gmail.com
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July 1, 2023

Dear Brother Stringer,

Your work in the Lord is greatly appreciated. It is an honor to have this fellowship with you in

the gospel.

Thanks for your interest in moving to work with the San Marcos church of Christ. As you
know by our previous letter, we are planning to make some changes in about two years. At
this time we are not ready to make any commitments for the future. We have many things to
consider and for which to pray.

Meanwhile, we solicit your prayers in our behalf, as we will continue to pray for your work as
well.

Elders for the San Marcos church of Christ



